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First Issueof NewsLetterfor MechanicalEngineering
Department:

The Chairman, Mechanical Engineering
Department, MUET,Jamshoro, Professor N.R.Shaikh has
recognized that, continual improvement of the
department demands dissemination of information
relating to the academic, research and extra-curriculum
activities. He, therefore, constituted a committee under
the supervision of Dr.Rizwan Ahmed Memon (Assistant
Professor, Mechanical Engineering Department) to
produce a news letterforthe department. The committee
has completed its task successfully and first issue of the
news letter isbeing issued in December 201o.

Rehabilitation of MechanicalEngineeringDepartment:

Rehabilitation of Mechanical Engineering
Department started inthe month of September 2009 isin
progress in order to strengthen the department by
establishing new laboratories and extending existing
facilities.The department plans to construct sixteen new

fully equipped laboratories byplacing new state-of-the
art equipments.
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Rehabilitation is on full swing in Mechanical Engineering Department
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Vice chancellor and other officials are being demonstrated on

the students' projects in Mechanical Engineering Department

Series of Seminar Lectures Organizedby
MechanicalEngineeringDepartment

The American Society of Mechanical Engineers
(ASME)'sstudent chapter of Department of Mechanical

Engineering, MUETJamshoro has organized a lecture on
the topic of"Motion Control and Industrial Automation:'

On 3rdNovember 2009. Engineer Aamir Zaheer Of Mars
Enterprise Karachi, an expert in Industrial Automation
and Robotics delivered the lecture. The lecture was

chaired by the Dean Faculty of Engineering, Prof. Dr. Riaz
Ahmed Suhag, and attended by the faculty members and
students. Prof. N.R Shaikh appreciated the ASME team
and co-faculty advisor Mr. Muhammad Atif Khan K.Kin

organizing the event successfully.The event provided an
opportunity to both the faculty members and students in

acquiring the latest knowledge ofthe field.




